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       1411 Third Street, Suite A           main (810) 887-4726  
Port Huron, MI 48060                 fax   (810) 887-4756 

 
 
 
February 11, 2015 
 
 
Mary Dyas 
Project Manager 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
 
Re: Blythe Energy Project (99-AFC-08C) 
 Withdrawal of Petition to Amend filed January 26, 2015 
 
Dear Ms. Dyas: 
 
On January 26, 2015, Blythe Energy Inc. docketed a Petition to Amend (PTA) for the Blythe 
Energy Project (99-AFC-08C). (See TN# 203564.) With this correspondence, Blythe Energy Inc. is 
withdrawing that PTA.  A revised application will be filed with the Mojave Desert Air Quality 
Management District (District) to replace the application for air permit amendments that was 
also submitted to the District on January 26.  Blythe Energy Inc. intends to submit a new 
Petition to Amend, concurrent with its filing of a revised amendment application to the District, 
in order to reflect that application. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information regarding the withdrawal of the 
January 26, 2015 PTA, please do not hesitate to contact Gary Rubenstein of Sierra Research at 
(916) 273-5126 or Susan Strachan at (530) 220-7038. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher J.  Doyle 
Vice President 
Blythe Energy Inc. 
 
cc: Melissa A. Foster, Stoel Rives LLP 
 Gary Rubenstein, Sierra Research 
 Susan Strachan, Sierra Research 
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